ST. HAGOP IS HOSTING
THIS YEAR’S FLORIDA ACYOA JUNIORS RETREAT!!!

Sign up your child today for this wonderful weekend of prayer, fellowship and fun
specifically designed for all Armenian youth, ages 13-18.

When & Where:

The 24 hour retreat will take place Saturday, March 17 — Sunday, March 18, 2012 at the St.
Hagop Armenian Church, Pinellas Park, FL. Please plan on arriving at 2:00 PM on Saturday and
departing around 2:00 PM on Sunday.

What to Expect:

Children will have a chance to ask questions, share their opinions, concerns, and learn more about
being an Armenian Christian. They will also have lots of opportunities to “hang out”, have fun and
relax with old friends and make some new ones! Expect them to have a great time!

Registration Deadline---March 11, 2012.

Contact: Yn. Anna Demerjian at anna.demerjian@gmail.com /727-771-5269 or Jennifer Morris,
Youth Outreach Coordinator at (248) 648-0702 / jenniferm@armeniandiocese.org.




